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BASKETBALL HOOPS & POLES 

 

 

This a reminder to residents that the Town of Vernon will not be responsible for basketball hoops and 

poles placed on town property, either at the edge of the road or on a cul-de-sac.   Basketball hoops or 

poles damaged by town vehicles, especially during removal of refuse, recycling, snow, slush, etc. will 

not be repaired or replaced.    These items should be placed on private property. 

 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

Robert J. Kleinhans 

Director of Public Works 
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